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Clergymen of the Philippine-Vietnamese Diocese attend
reception at the Russian Embassy in Hanoi

DECR Communications Service, 27.03.2025.  

On March 24, with the blessing of Metropolitan Pavel of Manila and Hanoi, hegumen Mikhey (Selyakov)
and priest Yevgeny Tsukalo attended a gala reception given by the Russian Embassy in Vietnam of the
occasion of the 75th anniversary of establishing diplomatic relations between the two countries, website
of the Diocese of the Philippine and Vietnam reports. 

 Attending the reception were diplomatic envoys, officials and public figures. 

 H.E. Gennady Bezdetko, Ambassador Extraordinary and Plenipotentiary of the Russian Federation to
the Socialist Republic of Vietnam, and Mr. Bui Thanh Son, the Vietnamese Minister of Foreign Affairs,
addressed the audience with welcome remarks. 



 The reception ended with a concert, after which the participants continued to communicate in a warm
and friendly atmosphere. 

Source: https://mospat.ru/en/news/93021/
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